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Utility Department Updates for the November 7, 2016 City Council Meeting 

 Director Updates 
   

 WTP1 Flow Meters.  The ‘Flexim’ flow meters at WTP1 have been installed and 
working well.  This addition to the treatment process allows for precise demand 
flow reporting from WTP1.  We appreciate your support on this initiative.    

 
 River Forest Lift Station Project.  OEPA review and all property acquisitions are 

complete.  The project is scheduled for bid release on November 23 with an 
opening on December 7.  The engineers estimate for this project is  

 $200,000. 
 

 GIS Program Update.  ARC GIS online platform is now live.  Field and office staff 
have access to the related maps and databases.   
    

 Water Department 
 

 The 2016 Hydrant Flushing Program identified 7 hydrants that indicated the need 
for repair or replacement.  All related hydrants are repaired and back in service.  

 
 Water Reclamation Department  

   
 The RAS#2 pump has been repaired and in service at the WRF.        

 
 Billing Department Update 

 
 Annual informational letter regarding pressure ranges and means to limit pressure 

for customers in the high pressure district has been mailed.  
 

 

Highest Regards, Nathan W. Coey, Utility Director 

 


